
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 8:01:41 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
kamal

Last_Name :
Alsawaf

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
My name is Kamal Alsawaf and I am a Chaldean. I have been a resident of El Cajon and Ranch San Diego for the
last 40 years. Our Chaldean community was a very small community back then and grew to become one of the
largest if not the largest community in east county. We are very close community and separating El Cajon  from
East county district will weaken the community and it is representatives. I encourage the committee to look into this
redistricting map very carefully and the damages that it will cause. El Cajon belong with Rancho San Diego, Jamul,
lake Side, Alpine and Santee.

Submit :
Submit




